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MORTH SHORE COMMUNITY COLLEGE COORDINATING COMMITTEE

NOTICE oF MEETING

The next meeting of the North Shore Community College
Coordinating Committee will be held on Wednesday, March 27th, 1968,
at 5:00 p.m., in the North Vancouver School Board Administrative
Offices, |

A buffet supper will be available at 5:30 p.m,

I.‘li. D'.Go M‘.
Secretary.
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